
 

 

Disclaimer Statement 
 

We are thrilled to be welcoming you to this world first production of Lucie In the Sky. Before the 
show, we want to take a moment to share some important information with you. 
 
We are working with Verity Studios in delivering Lucie In the Sky and, during the performance, 
multiple Drones will be operated within 30 meters of the audience members. 
 
Australasian Dance Collective (ADC) uses Verity’s advanced system to operate and contain the 
Drones within the stage area. This system has been used over 250,000 times in 20 different 
countries across a variety of concerts and sporting events. 
 
This system flies the drones within a boundary, known as the flight space, where, if for an unlikely 
reason a drone flies outside this boundary, the drone is deactivated and is returned to the floor. 
 
In the highly unlikely event that a Drone leaves this containment boundary and does not 
automatically shut down there is very low risk of injury due to the drone design which includes: 

• Slow operating speed of the Drones (less than walking pace) 
• A low weight (under 50g) 
• The mechanical design which eliminates sharp edges 
• The use of propeller guards to prevent contact with moving parts. 

 
At ADC, we believe it is imperative that we inform our audience of the above and comply with 
our obligations by CASA (Civil Aviation Safety Authority) and to take steps to gain the 
audiences’ consent that they are aware they are experiencing a production with the drone 
activity specified above.   
 
We ask, that by attending a production of Lucie In the Sky, you affirm that you are aware of and 
accept the risks of a Drone being operated in your vicinity and, consent to have Drones 
operated within 30m of yourself. 
 
Get ready for a magical performance of dance and technology. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the show. 
 
 


